
Arrangements for Year 11 at the end of year – NO STUDY LEAVE 

 
Up to Friday 25th May 2018:  

Students attend ALL of their lessons. If a student has an exam, then they should go to this exam 

instead of their lesson. 

From 6th June onwards: 

 Subject lessons will continue to be taught in the normal way, with ALL students attending 

these lessons until the last exam in that subject is taken.  We call these ‘continuing lessons’. 

 

 Once the last exam in that subject has taken place, (and in non-exam subjects); the subject 

lessons will still be timetabled, along with the teacher of those timetabled lessons, but they 

become ‘study lessons’. Students still have to attend these lessons and use them to study 

for exams still to be taken. Teachers will take registers for these lessons, as usual. 

Exceptions: 

 If a student has no ‘continuing lessons’ to attend in the morning, (i.e.) their morning consists 

of PE, History and a Drama lesson and they’ve already sat these exams, they can come in 

late and sign in at student reception. They must go straight to the Main Hall for their exam 

or straight to their timetabled, ‘study lesson’ lesson. 

 

  If the student has no ‘continuing lessons’ that day and no exams, they do not need to come 

in. 

 

 If they have been in for an exam or a ‘continuing lesson’ and they have nothing else that 

day, they can leave early, including BHH students. 

 

 Students are not allowed to leave the school site and then return later 

in the day. They either come in late, or go home early. If students require a bus at the 

end of the day, they will have to attend all day – they cannot leave and then return for their 

bus. 

 

 Lunch will not be provided at Barton Hill House for boarding students. 

 

 This will operate until Friday 15th June 2018, (the last day of GCSE exams) 

In summary: When in school, until Friday 15th June 2018, students will be either;  

1) in an exam 

2) in a ‘continuing lesson’ working for that subject’s exam  

3) they will have completed an exam in the timetabled subject and they will be in that lesson 

only as a ‘study lesson’ studying for other exams, supervised and registered by the usual 

teacher of that lesson. 

 


